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 We ended the first semester by taking final exams in all subjects 7th-12th grade.   It was good to 
 go through the process.  We had some students who were ill and had to come in when school 
 resumed to finish up.   All students finished up and we are getting ready to send our grade 
 cards. 

 On Tuesday, January 3 we had our Inservice Day.  The day started off with Mr. Drews going 
 trove the AQuESST Report.   Our faculty was able to go through the reports and discuss ways 
 to address our students’ academic needs.   We met for a Faculty Meeting for JH/HS teachers 
 and covered the following topics: 

 1.  Finals Make Up for students 
 2.  Feedback from 1st Semester Finals 
 3.  Senior Community Service Requirements 
 4.  2nd Semester Finals Exemption Policy 
 5.  Cell Phone Policy 
 6.  Attendance and Tardy Policy 
 7.  Warrior Time Expectations 
 8.  Student Planner Training 
 9.  New buttons available on Powerschool (IEP & Student Observations/Incident Page 
 10.  Emergency Backpacks 
 11.  Warrior Pride Card - Word of the Week 

 On Wednesday, we had a General Assembly for the JH/HS students and the following topics 
 were covered: 

 1.  2nd Semester Finals Exemption Policy 
 2.  Attendance and Tardies 
 3.  Cell Phones 
 4.  Detentions (3 strike rule) 
 5.  Dress Code 
 6.  Hallway Etiquette 
 7.  Lunchroom Procedures 
 8.  Sportsmanship at Sporting Events 
 9.  Planner Usage and Training 
 10.  School Theme 
 11.  Class Schedule Changes 

 I am excited to have Miss Woosley on the staff and look forward to the energy she will bring to 
 the classroom. 


